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The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri JP Rajkhowa has conveyed his warm 
greetings and good wishes to the people of Arunachal Pradesh, particularly the 
Muslim community on the auspicious occasion of Id-ul-Zuha. He has expressed his 
hope that the sacred occasion would further strengthen the faith in the Almighty for 
leading all along the path of peace, progress and prosperity and also to enhance the 
bonds of our composite society.  

In his message, the Governor said that the Islamic festival of sacrifice, Id-ul-Zuha, 
(Arabic) or Bakr Id in India is observed all over the World to commemorate the 
sacrifice of the Prophet, who willingly agreed to sacrifice his son at the behest of God 
and almost sacrificed him, when the Blissful Allah had taken mercy and gave his life. 
This reflects the utmost faith of the Prophet in Allah, the Governor underscored. 

May the noble ideal of Id-ul-Zuha fill our lives with peace, devotion and harmony as 
also high sense of sacrifice for the benefit of humanity, the Governor wished in his 
message 
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